
Contribution amounts for residential care are unfair and not equitable.  For those who have worked 
hard, contributing to the Australian community paying  taxes and living within their means and 
saving for their ageing are going to be unfairly billed.  Many people spend through their lives and 
donâ€™t save and they will pay far less due to less savings.  People are encouraged to downsize and 
this can result in savings and again results in to paying more.   
 
 
These costing changes will result in many not considering residential care but accessing on home 
services or going without care so there is no expense.  Malnutrition, social isolation will occur.  
Children wanting to inherit will keep aging parents at home in some cases neglect and elder abuse 
will occur with case numbers escalating.  I will not vote for a government that is unable to consider 
the inequity that is being proposed for those who have worked hard to have savings.  I for one will 
certainly commence spending of funds to reduce my savings so that ultimately i will need to be 
provided with an age pension so adding to Governments costs.  The currently funding model enables 
families to have a decent return to them at the death of parent.  .   
 


